
From: Parish Clerk   
Sent: 30 May 2023 11:03 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tile Green, Stansted. 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning 
 
Hatfield Heath Parish Council strongly objects to this proposal on the basis that the extra loading of 
the already overcrowded Junction 8 of the M11 will result in more and more traffic using Junction 7A 
. 
This will force more heavy traffic through the Hatfield Heath village to pick up the B183 to access the 
A120 through Hatfield Broad Oak and the A1060 to get to Bishop’s Stortford. 
 
This is already a major problem with uncontrolled speeding traffic causing frequent accidents and 
can only be exacerbated by increased heavy traffic at Junction 8 (500 added heavy freight 
movements a day), which more and more vehicles are already trying to avoid.   
 
Little Hallingbury and Hatfield Broad Oak are also affected, but as the confluence of five major roads 
Hatfield Heath is becoming increasingly grid locked and dangerous and this development will make it 
significantly worse through forcing traffic to find the next best alternative. 
 
Richard Bowran BSc(Hons) PSLCC 
Parish Clerk 
Hatfield Heath Parish Council 

 
 

 




